
Notice of Sale 
3 Tank Trucks 

Notice is hereby given that sealed bids for purchase of Tank Trucks owned by the Corning 
Joint Fire District (CJFD) will be received by the Fire District until Wednesday, 
September 7th, 2022 at 5:30pm.  The bids will then be opened as the first order of 
business at the CJFD Board of Fire Commissioners Meeting which commences at 5:30 
pm that day at the North Corning Fire Department, Inc. (CJFD Station 43), 3344 Baker 
Street EXT, Corning, NY 14830. 

The 3 vehicles that are for sale include: 

2008 Freightliner M2106, 6 cylinder, 1FVACYUBSO8HZ77357, 14,000 miles 

1995 International, 1HTSDADR9SH671704, 12,000 miles 

1992 GMC, 1GDP7H1J7NJ523612, 13,000 miles 

These vehicles will be sold individually. They have been regularly serviced, are in running 
condition, and are being sold “As Is”. All portable equipment and tools will be removed 
from these vehicles prior to sale.    

These vehicles will be available for public inspection at the East Corning Fire Department, 
Inc., 11873 East Corning Road, Corning, NY 14830 on Saturday, August 27th from 9am 
until 12 Noon.  

Bid forms are available at the CJFD website (www.corningjfd.org). Sealed bids can be 
mailed to the Corning Joint Fire District, 20 South Maple Street, Corning, NY 14830 or 
delivered to David Shafer, Chairman-Board of Fire Commissioners by contacting him 
cjfdchairman@gmail.com.  Sealed bids may also be submitted in person on 
Wednesday, September 7th, 2022 between 5pm and 5:30pm at the meeting site at 
North Corning Fire Department, 3344 Baker St EXT, Corning.  CJFD reserves the right 
to reject any or all Bids. 

Questions should be directed to David Shafer, CJFD Chairman at: 
cjfdchairman@gmail.com. 

 
Dated: August 17th, 2022 
David Shafer, Chairman 
Board of Fire Commissioners 
Corning Joint Fire District 
 


